
 
 

 

VEL/BSE/2024-25/Q3               

28th December, 2024 

To, 

The Department of Corporate Services,  

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,  

P J Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 

Scripcode-506196 
 

Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window  
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

In compliance with SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as amended from time 

to time, we hereby inform that the trading window shall remain closed from January 01, 2025 for 

all designated persons as identified under the Company's Code of Conduct pursuant to SEBI 

(Prohibition of Insider Trading) (Amendment) Regulations, 2018. 

  

The Trading Window shall open after 48 hours of the declaration of Unaudited Financial Result 

for the quarter ended December 31, 2024. 
 

The date of Board Meeting to consider the Un-Audited Financial Results for the quarter ended 

December 31, 2024 will be informed in due course. 

 

Accordingly, all Directors/ Promoters/Connected Persons/Designated Persons of the Company 

and their immediate relatives have been informed not to trade in the securities of the Company 

during the aforesaid period of Closure of Trading Window. 
 

Kindly take on record and oblige. 
 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
 

For Viksit Engineering Limited 

(Company under Corporate Insolvency Resolution Process)  

 

 

Chandni Khatri 

Company Secretary 

M.No: ACS 67132 
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